
 

04 July 2023 

Tivan: Half-year update 
 

The Board of Tivan Limited (ASX: TVN) (“Tivan” or the “Company”) is pleased to announce that Mr Grant Wilson, 
Executive Chairman of Tivan, will provide an half-year update to Shareholders next Thursday, 13th July at 4.30pm 
AEST. The session will be hosted online, comprising 30 minutes of presentation and 1 hour of Ask Me Anything. A 
replay will be available thereafter. Materials and details will be provided next week.  

 
The session follows the half-year Letter from Executive Chairman published last week (see ASX Announcement of 30 
June, 2023), and reflects Tivan’s ongoing commitment to transparency, and to forthright and timely communications. 

 
This announcement has been approved by the Board of the Company. 
 
Inquiries: 
 
Tony Bevan 
Company Secretary: + 61 8 9327 0900 
Email: corporate@tivan.com.au 
 
Elena Madden 
True North Strategic Communication (Darwin): + 61 8 8981 6445 
Email: elena@truenorthcomm.com.au 
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